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Vision of the school announcement 
 

15th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
At the start of this school year a project began to set the vision of the school. This involved consulting 
all of the school community including; staff, children, parents, carers and governors. This work aims to 
help us create and maintain a positive ethos and identity for the school community which all parents, 
staff and pupils have helped to create and will play a part in establishing and maintaining. 
 
I am very pleased to inform you that the new vision of the school will be: 
 
“At Westfield Nursery and Primary school, we aim to create a nurturing school community, 
where all children embrace their learning curiosities, achieve their own personal best and 
become life-long learners. We promise to: be resilient, be respectful, be unique, be our best!” 
 
The shortened version of “Be resilient, be respectful, be unique, be our best” will become the school 
strapline and had now been added to our website. 
 
Thank you for all your contributions to the process which started back in September. We feel these 
statements capture the ethos of the school and the wider local community, the aspirations we hope to 
instil in the children, the standards our staff strive to achieve and the caring nature of the school. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Miss A Quirk 
Executive Headteacher 


